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February  2021 

Monthly  Newsletter  

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

February at Bobbie Noonan’s is full of love and friendship. Read 
below to find out the school happenings during the month.  

13230 Cedar  Creek Ct .  

Homer Glen,  IL  60491  

708-301-3939  

 

Upcoming Events 

• February 2 
Happy Groundhog’s 
Day! 

• February 12 
Lincoln’s Birthday 

• February 11 & 12 
Valentine’s Parties 
*Ms. Kris’s 
Kindergarten Friday 
only* 
• February 15 
Parent Teacher PHONE 
Conferences- NO 
PRESCHOOL-OPEN FOR 
DAYCARE ONLY 

• February 17 
Random Acts of 
Kindness Day 

• February 24 & 25 
Indoor Fire Drills 

 
      

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
      

 
 

•  
 

BOBBIE NOONAN’S FACEBOOK WINGS 
COMPETITION 

Beginning February 15-19, please visit our Facebook page, and 
like, vote, and share Homer Glen’s WINGS project. We hope to 
win this friendly competition between the other Illinois and 
Florida Bobbie Noonan’s, so please like, vote, and share! The 
school with the most votes wins a prize. Thank you! 
 

Parent Teacher PHONE Conferences 
Parent Teacher PHONE Conferences (for those who signed up) 
are scheduled for Monday February 15. There will be NO 
PRESCHOOL CLASSES, OR KINDERGARTEN 2:30 CLASS ON THESE 
DAYS. OPEN FOR DAYCARE STUDENTS ONLY. School resumes for 
all on Tuesday, 2/16. 
Please return the yellow sheet sent home with your child, so we 
know who is/who is not choosing to have a phone conference. 
We will be sending a progress report home. 
 
  

Summer 2021 and Fall 2021-22 Registration is still open.  Please 
understand that even if your child currently attends Bobbie 
Noonan’s, they still need to re-register for summer and fall.  

 
Half Single Child Fall Registration $50 

Half Family Registration $75 
BY February 15th!  

 
The summer activity fee is $30 per child.  

 
If you have not received a registration form, please feel free to 
contact Tara or Jeanie to have one sent home with your child. 

Don’t miss out on another great school year at Bobbie Noonan’s! 
Public Registration opens on February 15.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Outside Play: What will the weather be like today?  Please remember to label 
your child’s outerwear clearly. The daycare children will be going outside as 
often as weather permits. They will need their snow pants, boots, hats, and 
gloves. If they wear their boots to school, please send a pair of shoes for them 
to change into. 
 
Dental Health Month: February is Dental Health month. To aide in our 
learning about dental health we will be learning how to brush our teeth, floss 
our teeth, what a trip to the dentist is like, and good foods to eat to help keep 
our teeth healthy. A dentist will be dropping off items for the children in 
place of their usual visit.    
 

 
For Every 

Child, 
Everyday, 

Another 
Adventure  

In Learning 

We’re on the Web! 
www.bobbienoonans.com 

homer.director@bobbienoonans.com 
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    Happy Birthday!!!!! 

2/6 Anthony Bylina 
2/16 Ryan Stec 
2/17 Luke Christoffel 
2/22 Roy Benson 
2/25 Connor and Gabby Gianunzio 
2/28 Adeline Cerny 
 

 

Tax Time 
 

For Income tax purposes our information is listed below: 
 

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
13230 Cedar Creek Ct. 
Homer Glen, IL 60441 
Tax ID #:  36-416-1899 

 
If you would like to receive a print out, please contact the office in 
writing or by email at homer.director@bobbienoonans.com  
 
 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 
The children are busy preparing for their Valentine’s Day parties. Our Parties 
will be on Thursday and Friday, February 11 and 12. If your child does not 
attend either day, we would like to invite them to come to one of our party 
days from 9AM-12PM. Please only bring Valentine’s cards out of envelopes. No 
trinkets or food. KINDERGARTEN PARTY ON FRIDAY ONLY. 
Party Counts are as follows: 
Ms. Amy’s Young Nursery: 7 
Ms. Patti and Ms. Deanna’s Nursery: 17 
Each Junior Homeroom: 15 
Each PreK Homeroom: 13 
Mrs. Kris’s Kindergarten: 16 

http://www.bobbienoonans.com/
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